
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED REPEAL OF UNIVERSITY REGULATION  
  
FSU-4.066 Personnel Exchange.  
 
The Regulation is not  needed as such exchanges are not currently used by the university 
and may be directly implemented without regulation or better addressed in policy, if 
necessary. 
 
AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows:  Florida Board of Governors 
Regulation 1.001 (3) (j), (5) (a), Florida Board of Governors Development Procedure for 
State University Boards of Trustees, July 21, 2005 
 
UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 
Proposed repeal of FSU-4.066 has been initiated by Renisha Gibbs, Assistant Vice 
President for Human Resources. 

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 
days of the date of this notice to: 
Lisa Scoles 
Office of General Counsel. 
424 Westcott Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400    
Electronic address: lscoles@fsu.edu  
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
   
 
 
 


